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Madam Chair and Members of the Committee,  
 
KASB appears in opposition to the proposed constitutional amendment due 
to our member-adopted legislative policy which states:  
 
We oppose arbitrary limits on taxes and valuations because of the long-term 
impact on revenues for schools and other public services. We urge caution 
and due deliberation in the consideration of tax policy.  
 
Thank you.   
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